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BOOK VOYAGE 

Many people, especially the 
Literacy students at Cowichan 
Campus, enjoyed reading, 
seeing, touching and 
contributing to the book 
containing samples of writings 
from Literacy students from 
all across the Province, which 
is now circulating throughout 
B.C. 

students gathered at the 
display in the foyer last 
Friday, while local media 
photographers took pictures of 
the students and book. 

It was a special moment for 
student Roseanne Sam who 
received the Adult Basic 
Education Association of B.C. 
Achievement Award. Her 
selection was based on her 
excellent attendance, 
willingness to try her best 
and being a hard and dedicated 
worker. 

Congratulations to the 
Literacy Committee for their 
efforts in bringing everyone's 
attention to International 
Literacy Year. 

RHUBARB, RHUBARB, 
RHUBARB -

No its not a crowd scene on 
stage, but it is the result of 
a presentation made to Mike 
Mathew's THEATRE 203 Class -
Sharon -Tillie spoke on the 

merits and miracles of compost 
and to prove her point about 
the resulting gigantic rhubarb 
plant produced, she brought in 
a sample of this magnificent 
specimen. 

Everyone was duly impressed, 
awed and overwhelmed at the 
monstrous umbrella-like leaf 
billowing from the sturdy 
pianoleg sized stem. 

You may be inspired to grow 
mega-barbs in compost but what 
will you do with the crop? 
Sharon has thought of thatr-----
too! 

FAVOURITE RHUBARB CAKE 

2 cups all purpose flour 
half cup butter 
half teaspoon salt 
one teaspoon baking 

Rub all this together 

Mix in 1 beaten egg 
Save three-quarters cup of 
this mixture for topping, 
spread the rest into a 8" x 
12" glass pan. Spread 4 cups 
rhubarb (chopped in 
three-quarter inch pieces) 
over this. You can use frozen 
rhubarb, only thaw partially. 

CUSTARD: Mix together 
half cup flour 
half cup melted butter 
1 &-half cup sugar 
2 beaten eggs 

Pour Custard Mix over rhubarb. 
Spread remaining crumbs over 
custard. Sprinkle with 
cinnamon and sugar to taste. 

Bake 1 hour at 350 



BROWN BAG SESSION 

It was a great success! Thank 
you for Jenny Horn and Carrie 
Nelson who presented 
Cowichan's first Brown Bag 
Information Session this 
lunchtime. 

cowichan's paper recycling 
plan was discussed with 
enthusiastic input from staff. 

WE PLEDGE TO REDUCE OUR USE OF 
PAPER BY 18% 

SO THAT WE CAN USE ONLY 
RECYCLED PAPER (WHICH CCSTS 
18% MORE) 

Some of the ideas to help: 

- 2 sided photocopying only 

- Use blank sides of pages for 
memos, notes 

- Use excess copies of reports 
for notepaper 

- Circulate information/memos 
rather than provide individual 
copies 

- Use E-mail 

- Labelled paper recyclying 
boxes in all office areas, 
photocopy areas, classrooms 

- Newspapers to be stacked in 
coat closet, for future 
removal 

- Be picky when ordering 
supplies; avoid NCR paper 

As Jenny says, "we must change 
how we think and how we 

operate." Judging by the 
enthusiastic response there 
should be no trouble in 
reducing paper waste by - 18% so 
that we can begin using only 
r~cycled paper. 

Inspired by the mega-barb and 
the recycling fervour Judy 
Jeffery is spearheading the 
Cowichan Campus Compost 
Challenge. "Challenge" 
because at the mention of 
compost certain staff members 
get positively covetous - a 
sure sign that the mouldering 
heaps of vegetation will be 
quickly ,snapped up when the 
time is ripe. 
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WHMISman Ron Blank flies into 
our midst next Wednesday to 
impart WHMIS wisdom, ways and 
warnings to those of you yet 
un-WHMIS'd 

WHMIS 
WEDNESDAY 

MAY 9, 1990 
ROOM 154 

3:00 

WEMEMBER ..• 
WHMIS ... 

WEDNESDAY ... 
BE THERE! 


